
Students & families of Edward W. Bok Academy North,

This letter is to explain what is expected of you to complete during the Summer to ensure that we are

staying relevant with our standards in math and reading.  Please make sure you read through this entire

letter to understand the expectations.

The math packet that is attached is for all grades levels.  The skills presented in the packet are a review of

basic number sense to prepare you for your level of math that you will be taking for the 2022-2023 school

year.   You can complete the packet the following ways:  paper/pencil (this option entails you to print out

the packet from your home computer OR pick up your packet from the front office).  If you do NOT have

access to a printer at your house and can’t pick up a packet at the school, then you may view the packet

and work out the problems on notebook paper and bring in the packet to your 2022-2023 math teacher

upon returning to school.

Again, your packets are NOT an option, but an EXPECTATION, so we can be prepared for the upcoming

school year and achieve the BOK WAY.

Thank you in advance,

Math Department


















